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Letter of support 

I am pleased to confirm our full support to the Swedish Ski Association 
when announcing their candidacy for hosting the 2027 FIS Nordic World Ski 
Championship in the Falun municipality, Dalarna County. 

It is with great pride and humility that Region Dalarna welcomes such an 
outstanding international event. The responsibility for hosting the World Ski 
Championship is a great opportunity för the region and and will indeed be 
important to the entire Region of Dalarna. 

The responsibility for the medical care during the World Ski Championship 
will be a great challenge and opportunity for Region Dalarna. 

Dalarna and Falun successfully hosted the World Ski Championship in 
2015. I am convinced that our knowledge and experiences from that 
arrangement will guarantee an equally well-organized World Ski 
Championship in 2027. 

Region Dalarna would like to state its unreserved support for submitting an 
application to be the host of the World Ski Championships 2027. 

--Your-sio.._cerely, 
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